
Submitter: James Neu 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose SB 210, a repeal of the ability of Oregonians to vote by mail. 

 

In 1998, Oregon voters approved Measure 60, the ability to vote by mail, by a margin 

of 69.3% to 30.6% with 1.1 million people casting ballots; a significant landslide by 

the majority of citizens.  

 

The passage of SB 210 would require the establishment of polling places which 

would be an unnecessary cost burden to the state and would be a hardship for rural 

voters.  

 

I urge you to oppose SB 210.  Thank you for the opportunity to comment and for your 

consideration.   


